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ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
DIRECTORATE OF SOCIAL WELFARE
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Port Blair, dated the 7" November, 2000
To
The Director(TW)

A&N Administration,
Port Blair.

Sub:- Filling of the vacancies reserved for ST in A&N Administration —reg.
Sir.,

I am directed to refer to vour Directorate letter No. 9-9/99-
TW/610 dated 30.06.2000 on the subject noted above, and to say that
the requisite information has already been sent to vou with a copy to
the Secretarv(TW) wvide our letter No. 4-203/DSW/98/413 dated

30.3.2000. However it is also informed that at present no vacancy

reserved for the ST is available in this Directorate.
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